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The Canada Summer Jobs 2023 employer application period is open! 

 

A summer job plays an important role in young peoples’ careers. It puts money in their pockets 

for the rest of the year and helps them gain the skills they need to work toward a career of 

choice. The Canada Summer Jobs program creates opportunities for everyone by pairing 

opportunity with talent, a key factor in maintaining a strong economy.  

 

Not-for-profit organizations, public sector employers, and private sector employers with 50 or 

fewer full-time employees can apply for funding to hire young Canadians next summer. Full-

time job placements will become available starting in April 2024.  

 

Each year, local priorities are established to prioritize job opportunities for youth facing barriers 

to getting a first job. This year’s priorities are: 

• Supporting environmental protection 

• Projects that offer support or programs for children or youth 

• Projects that offer support or programs for seniors 

• Projects supporting not-for-profit organizations 

• Projects supporting small businesses. 

 

During Canada Summer Jobs 2023, 48 organizations, not-for-profits, and businesses in 

Cloverdale – Langley City were approved, accounting for 169 jobs for youth, over 44,000 hours 

of work, and over $680,000 in funding.  

 

The application process is open until 11:59 PM PST on January 10th, 2024. Click on the link 

below to apply today! 

 

Canada Summer Jobs applicant guide Overview - Canada.ca 

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/employment-social-development/services/funding/canada-summer-jobs/overview.html
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